
Sheshequin Township Meeting Minutes   November 26, 2024

Meeting opened at 12: Noon

In attendance were Chairman Lafy, Vice-Chair Richter and Member Smith.  Due to the absence of Ms. 

Kepner, Vice-Chair Richter presided and Lafy acted as secretary.

Under Old Business, the budgets were addressed.  After meaningful deliberations, deficit budgets were 

passed for both the General Fund and Liquid Fuels Fund.  The Act 13 and Escrow Funds were both “in-

the-black.” No other sources of income are available to the township that the supervisors knew of.  The 

deficits would be covered by cash reserves held in several bank accounts.

Because of the deficits, which were largely blamed on the overall rate of inflation, it was agreed to raise 

taxes enough to collect an additional $80,000.  Part of that increase would go towards balancing the 

budgets going forward and part to future road/bridge/infrastructure projects.  JS suggested we have Lori

Kepner, township secretary, discover the necessary steps we need to implement the same.  JR/JS 

3 Yeas

Meeting was adjourned.

Minutes prepared by Kurt Lafy


